
  

 

 
 

ATTENTION: Families of Students in Kindergarten and First Grade 
 
August 18, 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
Thank you for taking the time to complete the survey on our website that indicates the need for a 
computer. We understand and recognize that this is an essential piece to the learning of our 
students during remote schooling.  As we work through a computer rollout, I wanted to inform 
our families that students in Kindergarten and First grade that requested a computer will be 
delayed.  
 
In an effort to support learning, instructional packets will be made for the beginning of school. 
Additionally, teachers will provide a suggested schedule for you to follow to organize when and 
how many assignments should be completed each day. Please keep an eye on our website for 
dates and times in which the materials will be available for pick-up.  
 
While we wait for the additional computers to arrive and get them set up for your child(ren), if 
you have a device at home, it is strongly encouraged to access the online sessions to get to know 
the teacher, their classmates, and academic support. In the event that you are unable to access 
the material virtually, teachers will be available via email and text.  
 
If you have not completed the device request form please visit our website at csat-k12.org. In the 
event that you do not have access to a computer and need to request a device please contact 
Stacey Keller at our Family Support Center. She can be reached at 876-7505, ext. 5105. 
 
Thank you for your continued support as we navigate through this challenging time together.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Sue Jurewicz 
Principal, K-5 


